
GREAT HOLLANDS BOWLS CLUB  

Green: Recreation Ground, South Road, Wokingham, Berkshire, RG40 3DW  Tel: 01344 300105  

CLUB NEWSLETTER – JANUARY 2025 

Welcome to all club members we take this opportunity to update you with the following:- 

o A new dishwasher has been purchased  – many thanks to Ian Clarke and Phil Sherman for 

their hard work in getting this installed and working. 

o A thank you to Kevin Merryweather for maintaining the outdoor lighting, clearing the leaves 

from the paved areas – his efforts are greatly appreciated. 

o There have been meals provided during December and January (both lunchtime and 

evening) thank you to the organisers and catering teams, a big thank also to those who help 

setting up the club for these events and assist with the washing up and cleaning of the 

clubhouse, this is very much appreciated. 

o Quiz and bingo nights also have been successfully run, thank you to the organisers, these are 

being well attended by club members.  Please look out for notifications by either email, text 

or posters on the social notice board. 

o A correction to the December newsletter – “Thank you to Olive Bambury and Sheila 

Readings for arranging the Christmas hamper and raffle, this raised over £150. “ 

o Sunday lunch sessions are continuing in the club with the bar opening from 12pm, this is a 

good time to meet up with other club members and to socialise. 

o Friendly crib sessions take place on Monday evenings from 7pm.  More participants are 

welcomed. 

o February 2025 sees a team from GHBC going to Bere Regis for an indoor bowls competition 

for 4 – 5 days – we wish them the best of luck. 

o Club shirts should be arriving the end of February beginning of March, you will be kept 

updated as information is received on delivery. 

 

o Please see the notice board reference Players Code of Conduct provided by Bowls England. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder that the AGM will take place on Sunday, 9th February 

2025. 

 

Here’s to a successful 2025 
 


